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This image presents an Existing View of a portion of Segment 4 of the proposed El Casco transmission line, as viewed from 
Faircliff Street, just west of Finley Avenue on the Seneca Springs residential development in the City of Beaumont.  This view to 
the west-southwest captures a portion of the existing wood H-frame transmission line that would be replaced by the lightweight 
steel poles of the Proposed Project, which would pass immediately south of the residential development.
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